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Message from the Principal 
 
Once again, Welcome back to Woodland Park.  
We are now settled into our classes and 
routines and looking forward to another 
fabulous year.  We enjoy working in 
partnership with our parents as we know you 
play an integral role in the education of your 
son/daughter.  
 
We ask that you make a designated “homework area” and “homework time” for your 
son/daughter.  Children thrive on consistency of expectations.  At times I believe we 
lose sight of what is important and let involvement in “activities” take precedence over 
homework.  This can send the message that academic pursuits are not of value.  There 
will be many times when no homework is assigned.  I would like to suggest that students 
use this time for silent reading or “family reading” time for younger children.  As adults, 
it is important that we MODEL the behaviours we want to encourage. 
 
I am sure you are all anxious to meet the teachers and our opportunity will come soon!  
October 9 is our Family BBQ and Meet and Greet event.  As mentioned in the brief 
letter I sent home on the first day, forms will be coming home next week for you to put 
your orders in for dinner.  The event will run from 4:30 -6:30 pm. 
 

Water Bottles 
This year we are trying to make the most of our instructional time and minimize 
class disruptions.  Many of our students keep bottled water on their desks all day 
thus, finding the need to use the washrooms more frequently than necessary. This 
does cause minor disruptions throughout the day to all students as there is a 
constant coming and going to the washrooms.  
We recognize hydration is important however, water fountains are available in all hallways. I would 
like to encourage students to limit their drinking to recess and lunches and make use of the water 
fountains rather than bring bottled water to school. Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
 
 

Important Dates  
Oct 9 BBQ & Meet & Greet 
Oct 10 Terry Fox Run 
Oct 13 Thanksgiving – no school 
Oct 24 Pro-D Day – no school 
Oct 30 Individual Photos 
Oct 31 Wacky Photo Day 
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Healthy Lunches 
WP is a school that promotes healthy lifestyles.  We encourage 

physical activity, quiet/down time and eating a healthy balanced 
diet.  Help us help your children make good choices by having 
students become involved in selecting healthy foods, low in sugar, 
for their lunches.  
For our new parents, we also offer a “Fruit and Veggie” 

program whereby students are provided, free of charge, healthy 
snacks once per month. Students are exposed to fruits and vegetables that they may 
otherwise not try. 
 
 
 

Fall Sports 
 
The Surrey Elementary Schools Athletic Association has announced that due 

to the late start of the year, the Soccer and Cross Country Season has been 
cancelled for the 2014-2015 school year.   

 
 
 

Halloween October 31 
Once again we will be having a Wacky Picture Day on October 31 for those 

students wearing their Halloween Costumes.  Pictures are available for purchase 
($6) and will be ready the following Wednesday – order forms will be going home 

in the next few weeks. 

 
Wacky Picture Day will be the only school wide Halloween activity; however, 

individual classroom activities will continue as usual.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Bricks for Kids will be offered again at Woodland Park, starting Friday Oct 10.  Their 
programs are designed by engineers and architects, with exciting 
themes such as space, construction, and amusement parks.  Specially 
designed project kits and theme-based models provide the building 
blocks for the Bricks 4 Kidz approach to educational play.  Brochures 
with registration information will be going home next week.  You must 
register online directly through their website www.bricks4kidz.com 
 

 
 

School Zone 
Safety Notice 

 
For the safety of all school children and their parents, we are conducting scheduled 
educational and enforcement patrols at all Surrey Elementary Schools.   
 
Please consider the safety of everyone’s children, not just your own, when visiting 
your schools.  
 
The simple courtesy of respecting the posted signage and directions from the 
Commissionaires and volunteers will reduce unnecessary accidents.  
 
Your understanding and compliance with the rules will also re-enforce the benefits 
of safety before convenience to your children and other parents. 
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School Calendar 2014 – 2015 
 

September 22, 2014 First Day of School   
October 13, 2014 Thanksgiving Day – no school   
October 24, 2014 Non-instructional day – no school   

November 10, 2014 Non-instructional day – no school****  
November 11, 2014 Remembrance Day – no school    
December 19, 2014 Schools Close for winter break 

December 22 , 2014 – January 2, 2015 Winter Break 
January 5, 2015 Schools reopen after winter break 

February  9, 2015 Family Day – no school 
February 20, 2015 Non-instructional day – no school****   

March 6, 2015 Schools close for spring break 
March 9 – March 13, 2015 School closure days 

March 16 – March 20, 2015 Spring break 
March 23, 2015 Schools reopen after spring break 

April 3, 2015 Good Friday – no school   
April 6, 2015 Easter Monday – no school    
May 1, 2015 Non-instructional day – no school   

May 18, 2015 Victoria Day – no school    
May 25, 2015 Non-instructional day – no school   
June 25, 2015 Last of School for students 
June 26, 2015 Administrative Day – no school    

 
 


